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Dear Mr. Armstrong

In reading the transcript from the public hearing from November 9, 2021. The public hearing
where my community and I were forced to testify to a blank computer screen that had nothing
but a counting down clock. Where we were unable to see others who were in attendance, nor
the the officials we were supposedly testifying to! My community deserves to speak, face to
face with the decision makers to whom they were testifying, and to see who was in the room
and listening to what they had to say. It felt extremely disrespectful.

Also, in reading the transcript as Mr Bram was explaining our "rights in regard to the Bishop

Tube hazard site" there was a glaring abscence of his acknowledgement of our Constitutional
Right (Article 1 Section 27) to clean air, clean water and a healthy environment. which seems
to me is his primary role, and yours, to uphold!

Sincerely,
Kathleen Stauffer. M.Ed.

64 Fahnestock Road
Malvern, PA 19355
United States





